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Rockwood BPW 
Affiliated with Business & Professional Women of Tennessee, Inc. 

On June 17, 2014, Rockwood 
BPW will meet at Victorian 
Square for dinner and reports 
from the state convention in 
Jackson. Members will be called 
before noon Monday, June 9, 
to make a reservation for 
members and their guests. 

Committee: Kelly Gibson,  
Cour tney Shel ton ,  and 
ass is tance  f rom Mary Ann  
Owings and L Inda Recto r .  

We will be getting reports from 
those attending the State 
Convention on newly elected state 
officers, awards and new 
programs, and other events of 
interest to our members.  

The 2014 Scholarship 
winners, Summer Burd and 
Shelbey Brackett and their 
mothers will be invited to 
attend the meeting. We hope 
that their schedules will 
permit them to be there. There 
is also the possibility that 
Diane Sutton of the American 
Legion Auxiliary will be able 
to bring our Girls’ State 
Delegate.   

Our President’s Report has 
been submitted to the state 
president and will be the basis 
for awards at the state 
convention as well as our 
record for the year to be 
placed in the archives. 

June 17 Meeting  BPW/TN Convention Reports 

Membership Renewals 

Any member whose renewal 
date is in April, May, or June 
should have received a Dues 
Renewal Notice if you did not 
renew at the April or May 
meeting. Please be sure and pay 
your 2014-2015 dues before the 
end of June as our fiscal year 
ends June 30.  

If you joined BPW during the 
year, your renewal date will be 
the month that you joined, and 
you will receive a notice when 
your dues are up for renewal. 
The total dues are: 
Member of Local: $55.00 
Senior Member: $45.00 
Student Member $20.00 
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May Meeting 
Installation 

The officers for 2014-2015 were 
installed by BPW/TN 2nd Vice 
President LeeAnn Gaddis, using 
Hawaiian leis to signify the colors 
associated with each office.  
President Mary Ann Owings, 1st 
Vice President (Issues Manage-
ment) Linda Rector, 2nd Vice 
President (Membership) Betty 
Johnston, 3rd Vice President 
(Finance) Jerry Wallick, Record-
ing Secretary Becky Layne, 
Corresponding Secretary Barbara 
Satterfield, Treasurer Ann Hiegel 

2014-2015 Planning 

After state convention the new 
Executive Committee and Board of 
Directors will meet to set the 
program for the coming 
organization year. Rockwood 
BPW’s programs will be supportive 
of the emphasis on the state level of 
BPW.  

Committee chairs and other 
appointments will be made by the 
Executive Committee, and  
approved by the Board of 
Directors. At the July meeting 
updated Yearbook pages will be 
available with our contact list of 
members and the year’s schedule of 
programs. Those not in attendance 
at the July meeting will have their 
updated pages mailed to them. 
 

2013-2014 Finances 
As our fiscal year ends June 30, 
please be sure that any obligations 
you may have for the 2013-2014 
year are turned in to the treasurer in 
time to be deposited before June 
30. 
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2014-2015 Organization Year 
July 15  Finance Meeting 
  Jerry  Wallick, chair.  

[Adoption of the 2014-15 Budget and Birthday 
Calendar project to fund all charitable expenses and 
donations.] 

August 19 The topic and committee members for the August 
meeting will be announced at the July meeting. 

   

A Message from the Editor: 
Your editor appreciates the opportunity to present your newsletter 
each month. I hope you have found it informative and useful. 
This newsletter is also posted on the website www.bpwtn.org along 
with other useful information for all Tennessee members. Also, Mary 
Ann Owings has been posting to the Facebook page for Rockwood 
BPW. 

Ann Hiegel, P.O. Box 534, Rockwood, TN 37854 
Phone: 865-354-0427     Email: hiegelma@comcast.net 

Thank You 
The 2013-2014 Officers of Rockwood BPW wish to 

thank the members of Rockwood BPW for their 
support and encouragement during the past year. 

Mary Ann Owings, Linda Rector, Betty Johnston, 
Jerry Wallick, Becky Layne, Jean Loveday, 

Ann Hiegel 



 3 

Installation of Officers for 2014-2015. From left: Mary Ann Owings, Linda Rector, Vickie Watts standing 
in for Betty Johnston, Jerry Wallick, Karen Cooper standing in for Becky Layne, Barbara Satterfield, and 
Ann Hiegel. 

Mary Ann Owings, Rockwood BPW 
president, with Lee Ann Gaddis, BPW/TN 
2nd Vice President and Membership Chair, 
the installing officer. 
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Reservations for meetings: 
You will be contacted each month by the chair or a member of that month’s 
committee to ascertain the number of members attending so that Victorian 
Square and the committee will be prepared for the meeting. Reservations 
deadline is 10:00 a.m. Monday the week preceding the meeting. If you make 
a reservation and find that you will be unable to attend, you must cancel with 
the committee chair no later than 10:00 a.m. Monday morning one week prior 
to the meeting. Anyone making a reservation and not canceling by the 
appointed time willed be billed for the meal as Rockwood BPW is responsible 
for payment for the number of reservations submitted. [The buffet meal 
includes all drinks, etc.] Members will pay at the meeting. The treasurer will 
give Victorian Square total payment. 
 

Rockwood BPW Officers 
2014-2015 

President: Mary Ann Owings    Recording Secretary: Becky Layne 

1st Vice Pres.[Issues Management]: Linda Rector  Corresponding Secretary: Barbara Satterfield 

2nd Vice Pres. [Membership]:Betty Johnston   Treasurer: Ann Hiegel 

3rd Vice Pres. [Finance]: Geraldine Wallick 

Find us on Facebook under Business and Professional Women Rockwood, Tennessee  
and at www.facebook.com/RockwooodBPW 

Rockwood BPW Newsletter 
Ann Hiegel, editor 
P.O. Box 534 
Rockwood, TN 37854 
 


